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In keeping with his ongoing effort to provide assistance to the constituents throughout his

district, State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. will be holding his next mobile office hours in

Forest Hills.

Addabbo invites his constituents to the Forest Hills Library, located at 108-19 71st Ave., in

Forest Hills, from 5:30 to 7 p.m. on Thursday, April 26 for the chance to meet one-on-one with

him. Residents will be able to speak with Senator Addabbo about any community issue or

problem they are facing.

By holding these office hours at different locations in his vast Senate District, Addabbo gives

his constituents who cannot make it into one of his district offices during normal business

hours the chance to speak with him.

“It is always a pleasure getting out into the district and meeting with my constituents

because that is where you learn what is really going on in our communities,” Addabbo said. “I

understand that many people cannot make into one of my three district offices while we are

open, so these mobile office hours give those people a chance to come speak with me. I look

forward to meeting with everyone who comes out.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/constituent-services
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mobile-office
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/addabbo


Additional mobile office hours are scheduled throughout the year. For more information on

the dates and locations of these events, contact Addabbo’s Howard Beach office at 718-738-

1111.


